
TENANT ALERT

Chase ATM Removal from the DownUnder

Tuesday, May 7, 2024

 8  -   8 a.m.

On Tuesday, May 7, Chase Bank will be removing the ATM machine from Level 4 

of the Fairley Building.

Please direct shoppers to use the Chase ATM locaton behind the Informaton 

Booth at 1st Ave and Pike St.

For directons, visit PikePlaceMarket.org/Map and search ATM.

Contact: Zack Cook at the PDA, (206) 774-5279
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